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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

Holland Lake is a Montana treasure. It should not become a big commercial sight for an out of stare business to

make profit. Even if it was to be improved and/or enlarged, the scale of the present plan by these developerss is

unacceptable. 

 

There needs to be an Environmental Impact Assessment done and considered very seriously. I have discussed

this situation with environmental and wildlife specialists whom all agree that this proposal will have a huge,

negative impact on the land, water, animals, wildlife corridors etc, 

 ie:  the entire ecosystem.  

 

As well, the voices of Montana residents should be  very heard loud and clear. This is our heritage, our gem and

we want it protected. Montana should not be for sale to profiteers.. 

 

Thank you, Linda Eichwald


